
 
 
As a Healthcare facility, face coverings are always required in the office. Our first priority is your health 
and safety, as well as the safety of our employees and the community. Our office is open and ready to 
serve your healthcare needs. There is a no visitors policy in our office. Any one person that accompanies 
you to your appointment will need to wait outside of our office, we will gladly call them when your 
appointment is finished. 

 


